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This year we have 
welcomed 2 new students 

to Class 8. Mason and Cian. 
They have settled well into 
class and all of us in class 

8 have been enjoying 
building new friendships.

Bendigedig all!
We had great fun celebrating 
Children in Need. Staff and 

pupils wore Pudsey t-shirts and 
took part in different 

activities throughout the day. 

Merry Christmas from 
all of us in class 8

We made our own 
poppies for our 

remembrance service. 

Lest 
we 

forget!
M

Here we are gearing up for 
Christmas, we have been 

exploring sensory fake snow, 
decorating gingerbread men 

and making lots of fun 
Christmas Crafts.


